
Receive regular updates about  
the coronavirus pandemic from 
official sources, sign up at: 

guild.org.au/covid-19/consumer
What you can expect from our communications:

	� Regular health advice updates received from the Australian 
Government, Department of Health and Chief Medical Officer

	 Medication availability and stock

	 Support services provided by your local pharmacy

SIGN-UP FOR 
THE LATEST 
COVID-19 
INFORMATION

We all have an obligation to stay reliably 
informed through these difficult circumstances


